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Samantha Archer <sarcher@usd434.us> Thu, Jun 11, 2020 at 3:26 PM
To: Jdenk@usd434.org, jhenry@three-lakes.org, Kaylee Boyd <kboyd@usd434.us>, Amy Hill <ahill@usd434.us>

To whom it may concern,

I would like to announce that I will not be returning to the preschool as a para for Mrs. Dana for the 20-21 school year. I
have accepted a position else where that better works for my families needs. I have thoroughly enjoyed my time at USD
434 and will miss everyone greatly. If you there are any questions, feel free to reach out! Thank you! 

Samantha Archer
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